
When running Nextstep 3.3, you might get trouble reading CDs formatted for Macintoshes 
and PCs. The files aren't displayed correctly because NEXTSTEP can't regonize the Mac 



format properly.

Logging in as ªrootº and executing the program ChangeCD should solve the problem.



Courtesy to the iX magazine, from where this patch has been taken.


